

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD

t. 0161 912 2906 | text. 07860 005 074

Thursday 18th July

e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Dear Parents/Carers

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

So another fantastic school year comes to an end. It has been a real privilege being part of yet another successful academic year and there are many people who are responsible for this. I would like to thank all the staff for their continued hard work and dedication to the cause. I have the privilege of working alongside other schools and from my experience I can tell you they are the strongest team I have seen. My thanks also go to all our parents and carers who support so positively through the ups and downs of school life; recognising that all we do is for the good of all our children. And finally I would like to thank all the children for their continued enthusiasm and infectious love for school. The leaving class of Year 6 have been particularly good and it was a joy to see them all at last night's disco, dancing, playing and celebrating together so positively. It will be very sad saying goodbye to them and their families who have been associated with our school for many years. We wish them much luck and happiness.

The children have been visiting their new class teachers and rooms today and we are all looking forward already to September. The classes for next year are on the reverse. In addition to the changes highlighted in last week's letter, next year Mrs Karran will be moving to three days per week and will cover classes in Nursery and Reception. As a result the Walking Bus, which has been an amazing success, will not operate on Mondays. It will remain on Tuesday — Fridays at 8:15am from the Urmston Pub.

Unfortunately and in line with all the other local schools we are seeing an increase in dinner money from September. The new cost will be £2.30 per day, £11.50 weekly and £75.90 for the first half term.

Finally I would like to wish you all a very happy, healthy and restful summer holiday and I look forward to welcoming you all back to school safely on Wednesday 4th September at 8.55am.

Thank you as ever for all your continued support.

Yours sincerely

M Mountcastle







Classes and Staff 2019/20

Nursery

Mrs Elsey/Miss Carr

Reception 1

Mrs Doherty

Reception 2

Mrs Breen

Year 1S

Mrs Smith

Year 1B

Miss Braithwaite

Year 2D

Mrs Danby

Year 2/3G

Mrs Griffiths (Miss Bourke)

Year 3M

Miss Moran

Year 4S

Mr Smith

Year 4/5

Mrs Atherton

Year 5

Mrs Marshall

Year 6

Mrs Jones

Year 6

Mrs Evans